
On Jan. 30 and 31, CAPE members across Los Angeles County will be calling all five offices of 

the Board of Supervisors regarding our contract negotiations and asking them to direct CEO 

Sachi Hamai to negotiate a fair contract with real salary increases that reflect the growing 

cost of living in the Los Angeles Region.  

It should take no more than 15 minutes for one person to call ALL five Supervisors.  

For members who have delegates in their workplace:  
Please see your delegate to sign-up for a time slot to make your calls. 

Don't have a delegate? Select a time from 7 a.m. - 5 p.m. to make your call.  
You may also let us know when you're calling by emailing info@capeunion.org!  

CAPE MEMBERS:  
TAKE ACTION! 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  
PHONE BLITZ 
JAN. 30 AND 31. 

PHONE SCRIPT 

Hello. I would like to speak to Supervisor _________. My name is ___________ and I am a 

proud member of the California Association of Professional Employees. I’ve been a/an 

_______ [JOB TITLE]  for _______ [DEPARTMENT]  for __________ [LENGTH OF TIME].  

We do not have a new contract with the County. All we ask is that CEO Sachi Hamai bargain 

in good faith so that we have a fair contract that reflects the increased cost of living in the Los 

Angeles region. Tell CEO Hamai to work with us!  

Sup. Janice Hahn (213) 974-4444 Sup. Mark Ridley-Thomas (213) 974-2222 

Sup. Kathryn Barger (213) 974-5555 Sup. Hilda Solis (213) 974-4111  

Sup. Sheila Kuehl (213) 974-3333  
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PHONE BLITZ RULES 

1. Call on your time – before work, after work, on your lunch or on breaks. 

2. Do not use a County phone! 

3. Use your personal cell phone. Do not use a County-issued cell phone. 

mailto:info@capeunion.org

